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Safer Cycling Training:
If you were wondering why there were quite so many bikes 
outside school this morning, it is because Year 5 are taking part in 
the bikeability safer cycling training this week. Day 1 starts on the 
playground, and then days 2, 3 and 4 move on to the local roads. 
Even the steady rain this afternoon couldn’t dampen the 
children’s enthusiasm!

Covid 19:
There has been a sharp increase in the number of coronavirus 
cases in Cambridgeshire schools over the last seven days. 
Please help us to keep the school open for all by making sure 
that you do not send your child to school if they have a new 
continuous cough, a high temperature or a loss of taste/smell. 
Instead, book a PCR for your child and let us know the results. 
Lateral flow tests should not be used by anyone who has 
symptoms. 



Royal Opera House project:
It’s a busy week in Year 5, as the children are also nearing the 
end of their project to design sets for the ballet of ‘Alice in 
Wonderland’. Today our friends from 20Twenty Productions have 
returned to film the children sharing their final evaluations.

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school ready for 
our Olympic Celebration events - see dates below. Hopefully 
the rain will be gone by Thursday!

Finally, a reminder that the children should not wear watches to 
school which are able to take videos. This is due to data 
protection rules. 

Dates for your diary:

Thursday 1st July p.m. Olympic celebration for KS1 and Reception
Friday 2nd July p.m. Olympic celebration for KS2
5th to 9th July - Year 3 residential visits to Burwell House
Monday 12th July - end of year reports sent home
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


